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  Letter dated 2 May 2011 from the President of the Security Council 
addressed to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 25 February 2010 
(S/2010/103), concerning your intention to appoint Mr. Antti Turunen (Finland) as 
the United Nations representative to the Joint Incident Prevention and Response 
Mechanism and the international discussions in Geneva on security and stability and 
the return of internally displaced persons and refugees, has been brought to the 
attention of the members of the Security Council. They have taken note of your 
intention and of the information contained in your letter.  
 
 

President of the Security Council 
(Signed) Gérard Araud 

 

 


